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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Blegit <blegit.38th@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 1:03 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 949 Payne Avenue, VB1904

Thx  

Sent from my word.  
 
On Dec 6, 2018, at 12:53 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Abu, 
  
Per your request, the Legislative Hearing has been rescheduled to Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. 
in Room 330 City Hall.  Please note that you will need to contact Ramsey County Property Tax Record at 
651-266-2000 or 90  W. Plato Blvd, St Paul MN 55107 to make the address change.  We get our contact 
information from Ramsey County so please make you change there.  Any future notices will be sent to 
Mr. Zou until the information is changed. 
  
Thanks. 
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